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JULY 26 2024 

THE BUNCHER COMPANY PURCHASES 213 21st STREET 

PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA – The Buncher Company is pleased to announce, they have 
acquired 213 23rd Street, located in the epicenter of all the Strip District development activity. 
The building is comprised of 25,000 square feet on three-floors, previously owned by 
Pennsylvania Macaroni Company and known as The School Board Building. 
 
“While we evaluate various redevelopment options, this was an opportunistic purchase for our 
firm to further solidify our position as a long term believer in this important neighborhood.  This 
is “main and main” in the Strip.  As always, we will look to create placemaking that compliments 
all that is currently developing in one of the hottest markets in all of Pennsylvania”.   
 
Special thanks to Dana Grau at Lee and Associates for her help in a smooth transaction. The 
Buncher Company was represented in this acquisition by Buncher Realty Services, their third-
party brokerage firm.  
 
The Buncher Company is happy to now own three of the four corners between 21st Street and 
Liberty Avenue.   
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